To: Steven Hemple

E-Mail: steven.hemple@viasat.com
From: Leann Nguyen

Date: September 16, 2019

Subject: Request for Info - File # 0228-EX-CM-2019

Message:
International Bureau requests to submit the following information;
- Submit the orbital debris mitigation information.

- Alternatively, the company can submit information to demonstrate that Hylas-4 debris mitigation plans
are subject to direct and effective regulatory oversight by the national licensing authority for the satellite.
Assuming this is the UK, this could consist of a statement that the Hylas-4 satellite has been registered
with the UN Office of Outer Space Affairs by the United Kingdom, that the UK Space Agency has
reviewed and approved the debris mitigation plans for the satellite, and that the satellite is currently
operating pursuant to an authorization for space operations granted under the UK Outer Space Act

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of September 16, 2019 may result
in application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section
1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply’ button. In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at https://apps.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/index.cfm
by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence” hyperlink.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number : 50746



